
• 

 PUBG (Player Unknown Battle Group) was held up on 16th September, 2018 in the 

MITS campus. It was the first inter college gaming of the year with 30% participation 

from other colleges and remaining participation from MITS.  Around 180 students 

participated in the event through offline as well as online registration. The participation 

was done among the three different  

Categories:- Solo, Duo and Squad. Prizes were distributed to the first, second holders in 

each category. Participation certificate was given to winner students from each category. 

 


